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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,
The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes high level delegation of Brazil to this UPR session; 
 We recognize the efforts that have been undertaken by the Government of Brazil to promote and protect human rights of its people; 
Iran also takes note positively the developing of policies aimed to ensure the human rights of children and adolescents, in order to protect them from all kinds of negligence, discrimination, exploitation and violence; 

In spirit of cooperation, Iran offers following recommendations to Brazil:

1) To take concrete measures to mitigate the negative consequence of Post Covid-19 era in order to protect the right of adequate standard of living of its people; 
2)  To continue its effective efforts to combat violence against children and adolescents in particular women; 
3) To take effective legislative and administrative measures in order to combat and eliminate all forms of discrimination against persons affected by leprosy, persons with disabilities and persons with albinism; 
Iran wishes Brazil a successful review; 
I thank you Mr. President 

